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PRE-HEARING DISPOSITIONS  
 
DAY:  WEDNESDAY 
DATE: APRIL 25, 2018 
CALENDAR: 10:00 A.M. CHAPTER 7 ADVERSARY PROCEEDINGS 
 

Each matter on this calendar will have one of three possible 
designations:  No Ruling, Tentative Ruling, or Final Ruling.  These 
instructions apply to those designations. 

No Ruling:  All parties will need to appear at the hearing unless 
otherwise ordered. 

Tentative Ruling: If a matter has been designated as a tentative 
ruling it will be called. The court may continue the hearing on the 
matter, set a briefing schedule or enter other orders appropriate 
for efficient and proper resolution of the matter.  The original 
moving or objecting party shall give notice of the continued hearing 
date and the deadlines. The minutes of the hearing will be the 
court’s findings and conclusions.  

Final Ruling: Unless otherwise ordered, there will be no hearing on 
these matters.  The final disposition of the matter is set forth in 
the ruling and it will appear in the minutes.  The final ruling may 
or may not finally adjudicate the matter.  If it is finally 
adjudicated, the minutes constitute the court’s findings and 
conclusions.  If the parties stipulate to continue the hearing on 
the matter or agree to resolve the matter in a way inconsistent with 
the final ruling, then the court will consider vacating the final 
ruling only if the moving party notifies chambers before 4:00 pm at 
least one business day before the hearing date:  Department A-Kathy 
Torres (559)499-5860; Department B-Jennifer Dauer (559)499-5870.  If 
a party has grounds to contest a final ruling because of the court’s 
error under FRCP 60 (a) (FRBP 9024) [“a clerical mistake (by the 
court) or a mistake arising from (the court’s) oversight or 
omission”] the party shall notify chambers (contact information 
above) and any other party affected by the final ruling by 4:00 pm 
one business day before the hearing.  

Orders: Unless the court specifies in the tentative or final ruling 
that it will issue an order, the prevailing party shall lodge an 
order within 14 days of the final hearing on the matter. 
  



1. 17-10104-A-7   IN RE: FRED/KARLA OLMSTEAD 
   17-1035    
 
   CONTINUED STATUS CONFERENCE RE: AMENDED COMPLAINT 
   5-4-2017  [8] 
 
   AIR-WAY FARMS, INC. ET AL V. 
   OLMSTEAD 
   BRIAN CUTTONE/ATTY. FOR PL. 
   RESPONSIVE PLEADING 
 
No Ruling 
 
 
 
 
2. 18-10040-A-7   IN RE: CHERYL QUINN 
   18-1009    
 
   STATUS CONFERENCE RE: COMPLAINT 
   2-21-2018  [1] 
 
   QUINN V. PERSOLVE, LLC 
   PETER BUNTING/ATTY. FOR PL. 
   DISMISSED, CLOSED 
 
Final Ruling 
 
The adversary dismissed, the status conference is concluded. 
 
 
 
 
3. 14-14453-A-7   IN RE: SAMUEL LOPEZ 
   14-1141    
 
   CONTINUED STATUS CONFERENCE RE: COMPLAINT 
   11-21-2014  [1] 
 
   CALLISON V. LOPEZ 
   DANIEL BARADAT/ATTY. FOR PL. 
   RESPONSIVE PLEADING 
 
No Ruling 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-10104
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-01035
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=596686&rpt=SecDocket&docno=8
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=18-10040
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=18-01009
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=610121&rpt=SecDocket&docno=1
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=14-14453
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=14-01141
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=559628&rpt=SecDocket&docno=1


4. 17-13859-A-7   IN RE: KYLE PENNINGTON 
   17-1091    
 
   CONTINUED STATUS CONFERENCE RE: COMPLAINT 
   12-16-2017  [1] 
 
   MARTINEZ V. PENNINGTON 
   KEVIN LITTLE/ATTY. FOR PL. 
   RESPONSIVE PLEADING 
 
No Ruling 
 
 
 
 
5. 16-14562-A-7   IN RE: SUSAN SCHOLZKEYTON 
   17-1017    
 
   PRE-TRIAL CONFERENCE RE: AMENDED COMPLAINT 
   5-11-2017  [12] 
 
   SCHOLZ-KEYTON V. DEPARTMENT OF 
   EDUCATION 
   SUSAN HEMB/ATTY. FOR PL. 
   RESPONSIVE PLEADING 
 
Final Ruling 
 
The adversary proceeding dismissed, the pretrial conference is 
concluded. 
 
 
 
 
6. 16-14562-A-7   IN RE: SUSAN SCHOLZKEYTON 
   17-1017   USA-1 
 
   MOTION FOR SUMMARY JUDGMENT 
   3-19-2018  [38] 
 
   SCHOLZ-KEYTON V. DEPARTMENT OF 
   EDUCATION 
   JEFFREY LODGE/ATTY. FOR MV. 
   ORDER DENYING, ECF NO. 44 
 
Final Ruling 
 
The motion denied by separate order, the matter is dropped from 
calendar. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-13859
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-01091
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=607961&rpt=SecDocket&docno=1
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=16-14562
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-01017
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=595485&rpt=SecDocket&docno=12
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=16-14562
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-01017
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=595485&rpt=Docket&dcn=USA-1
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=595485&rpt=SecDocket&docno=38


7. 17-12389-A-7   IN RE: DON ROSE OIL CO., INC. 
   17-1086    
 
   CONTINUED STATUS CONFERENCE RE: COMPLAINT 
   11-17-2017  [1] 
 
   KODIAK MINING & MINERALS II 
   LLC ET AL V. DON ROSE OIL CO., 
   VONN CHRISTENSON/ATTY. FOR PL. 
   RESPONSIVE PLEADING 
 
No Ruling 
 
 
 
 
8. 17-12389-A-7   IN RE: DON ROSE OIL CO., INC. 
   17-1086   LAK-1 
 
   CONTINUED MOTION TO DISMISS ADVERSARY PROCEEDING/NOTICE OF 
   REMOVAL AND/OR MOTION TO TRANSFER SECOND CLAIM FOR RELIEF 
   PURSUANT TO 28 U.S.C. SECTION 1404(A) 
   2-28-2018  [46] 
 
   KODIAK MINING & MINERALS II 
   LLC ET AL V. DON ROSE OIL CO., 
   LORI EROPKIN/ATTY. FOR MV. 
   RESPONSIVE PLEADING 
 
No Ruling 

http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-12389
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-01086
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=606887&rpt=SecDocket&docno=1
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-12389
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/ECFCaseQuery.aspx?caseNum=17-01086
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=606887&rpt=Docket&dcn=LAK-1
http://appsd.caeb.circ9.dcn/ecfcasequery/MainContent.aspx?caseID=606887&rpt=SecDocket&docno=46

